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Mr Matthew Parkinson
Manager Environment and Approvals
AGL MACQUARIE PTY LIMITED
New England Highway
Muswellbrook New South Wales 2333

26/10/2021

Dear Mr Parkinson

 Bayswater Power Station Upgrade (SSD-9697)
Request for additional information (RFI 8)

I refer to the assessment for the Bayswater Power Station Upgrade (SSD-9697). The Department
notes that AGL in its letter dated 25 October 2021, identifies the potential for a partial consent
pathway that would exclude the Bayswater Ash Dam Augmentation component of the project at this
time.  

The Department requires additional information to progress the Department’s assessment and
consideration of a potential partial consent pathway including:

 updated development layout figure which excludes the ash dam augmentation; and

 updated biodiversity credit obligation staging table and figure (consistent with the information
provided in RFI 4) which includes the ash dam augmentation works as a separate stage,
subject to a potential future consent.

Please provide the information, or notify us that the information will not be provided, by Tue 09
November 2021.  If you cannot meet this deadline, please provide and commit to an alternative
timeframe for providing this information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jack Turner, on 02 9995 5387/ at
Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director Resource Assessments
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